
Howard H. Platts has been a key figure in the Massachusetts Tri-County Bowling Association
(MTCBA), continuously contributing to the growth and well-being of the sport throughout his
tenure. His leadership, innovation, and dedication to bowling have been recognized through
various roles and responsibilities that have had a lasting impact on the regional bowling
community.

Leadership Roles in the MTCBA

Howard’s commitment to bowling was evident early in his career when he was elected to the
MTCBA Board of Directors. His leadership skills quickly earned him the position of Vice
President from 1970 to 1971 and later President from 1971 to 1975. During his time as
President, Howard guided the association through important initiatives that promoted the growth
of bowling in the region. His ability to lead, inspire, and drive positive change within the
association was highly respected by his peers.

Committee Leadership and Organizational Contributions

Throughout his career, Howard chaired numerous committees, using his expertise and vision to
enhance the operations and reach of the MTCBA. His work on various committees
demonstrated his deep interest in the administrative and organizational aspects of the sport.
Additionally, he played a pivotal role in modernizing the association by helping to computerize
the MTCBA office, which streamlined operations and improved the efficiency of the organization.
Howard also contributed significantly to the publication of the MTCBA Yearbook, ensuring the
association’s history and accomplishments were well-documented and celebrated.

Junior Tenpin Bowling Involvement

Howard was particularly dedicated to supporting youth bowling, serving as a member of the
Greater Springfield Junior Tenpin Bowling Association (JTPBA) Board of Directors. In this
capacity, he not only helped shape the future of young bowlers but also served as the Greater
Springfield JTPBA Tournament Manager, where he ensured that tournaments ran smoothly and
provided a platform for young talent to flourish. Howard’s commitment to youth bowling was
further demonstrated through his work as a delegate to the Massachusetts State JTPBA and his
role as co-manager, alongside V. Platts, of the Massachusetts State JTPBA Tournament.

National Representation

Howard’s dedication to the sport extended beyond the local level. He represented the MTCBA
as a delegate to the American Bowling Congress (ABC) National Convention, ensuring that the
association had a voice in national discussions about the sport’s future. He was also a delegate
to the Massachusetts State Tenpin Bowling Association (TPBA), advocating for the interests of
the regional bowling community at the state level.



Conclusion

Howard H. Platts’ long and dedicated service to the sport of bowling has had a profound impact
on the MTCBA and the Greater Springfield JTPBA. His leadership roles, committee
chairmanships, and efforts to modernize the association have left a lasting legacy. His
contributions to both youth bowling and the broader bowling community earned him the
Meritorious Service Award in 1984, recognizing his tireless commitment to the growth and
success of the sport.


